Attn: Alcohol License Review Committee

## Greenbush Neighborhood Association Council Supports Ichiban's Application for Entertainment License

Dear Committee Members,

The Greenbush Neighborhood Association council is pleased to announce that we have no objection to Ichiban's entertainment license application. We greatly appreciate the efforts the Jiang family and Miss Coonts have made to reach out to neighbors to keep us informed of their plans. To date we have had no mishaps with their DJ/music events and believe that they will continue to operate responsibly.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Caitlin Seifert

**GNA** president